
 

 
 

 
Dear Participating Provider, 

Thank you for partnering with EmblemHealth. 

Our records show that you currently have a Participating Provider Agreement with HIP Network Services IPA, Inc. 

(“HIP IPA”). We are writing to let you know that effective Aug. 1, 2022, your Participating Provider Agreement 

with HIP IPA is hereby assigned to Health Insurance Plan of Greater New York (“HIP”), an affiliate of HIP IPA 

(part of the EmblemHealth family of companies). 

 

Please be assured that there will be no changes to your Participating Provider Agreement with us or your 

participation status. This assignment will not result in any impact to any terms or rates in your Participating Provider 

Agreement; all terms of your Participating Provider Agreement will continue to remain in full force and effect with 

HIP as the contracting party. Claims should continue to be submitted to P.O. Box 2845. There will also be no impact 

on members, so please continue to provide treatment to your current members and accept new members. Additional 

information is located in our Provider Manual at emblemhealth.com/providers/manual. We also encourage you to 

use our new provider portal to work with EmblemHealth. Sign in at 

emblemhealth.com/providers/resources/provider-sign-in.  

 

As a reminder to all Participating Providers, we are also enclosing the 2017 Standard Clauses for Managed Care 

Provider/IPA/ACO Contracts, and Medicaid provisions, for applicable providers. Based on the New York State 

Provider Contract Guidelines, “the Standard Clauses are expressly incorporated into your Agreement and are 

binding upon the Article 44 plans and providers that contract with such plans, and who are a party to this 

Agreement. In the event of any inconsistent or contrary language between the Standard Clauses and any other part 

of the Agreement, including but not limited to appendices, amendments, and exhibits, the parties agree that the 

provisions of the Standard Clauses shall prevail, except to the extent applicable law requires otherwise and/or to the 

extent a provision of the Agreement exceeds the minimum requirements of the Standard Clauses.”  

 

Please review the enclosure and consider it part of your underlying Participating Provider Agreement with HIP. If 

you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us at HIPcontractquestions@emblemhealth.com. 

 

We look forward to our continued relationship.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eric Wallace 

Senior Vice President, Provider Network & Population Health 
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